
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 6th July 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children in Year 4 have now reached 90 class credits! As a reward the children will be having a 

picnic!  

 

For this reward the children will bring in their own snacks to either have themselves or to share 

with others if they want to.  Please note any food items brought to school must not contain nuts 

as we are a nut free school.  We will have our picnic on Thursday 12th July 2018 late in the 

afternoon.  Please note this is a treat that is in addition to having lunch on this day. The children 

do not need to bring anything else other than their snacks. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss H Johnson   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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